
Protestant Board of School Commissioners

OF THE CITY OF MONTREAL

3460 M = TAV'SK STREET

Montreal July 19th, 1933

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal.
Dear Sir Arthur,

I remember Miss Rosengarten's case
very well. Mrs. Henry Joseph spoke to me about 
her some time ago but inasmuch as we had over 
four hundred applicants, many of them with High 
School diplomas, for less than a tenth of that 
number of vacancies, and actually only a third 
of the vacancies could be filled by Jewish 
teachers, I urged her to have this young lady 
wait until our situation for beginners improved.

Please be assured, though, that I
shall be glad to keep Miss Rosengarten in mind 
and recommend her for appointment as soon as 
there is an opportunity to do so.

Faithfully yours,

Superintendent of Schools


